
2022–23 HMS Cheer

Congratulations to the following girls who have made the 2022–23 cheerleading team. If you
see your number you have made the team.
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Numbers: 32, 35, & 37 Please Email me or see me after school on Tuesday before leaving.

Everyone else I will see you at practice Tuesday from 3:30 to 5:45 PM. There will be a
MANDATORY parent meeting on Tuesday in the cafeteria directly after practice.

If you did not make the team, thank you so much for trying out. You showed courage and school
pride. Continue working on your skills and try out again next year.

Thanks, Coach Dawson


